
Coaching 2015: 

It is the time of the year when we start planning for season 2015. The club intends 
fielding teams in the following age groups: 6, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 16 and 17. 

Note there will be several teams in the younger age groups. 

Accordingly expressions of interest are sought for Coaches for all age groups. If you 
wish to apply as a team, I.e. Coach and Assistant please include this in your 
expression of interest along with your preferred age group and your experience 
and what you will bring to the role. Just as importantly what the focus for the 
preferred age group will be.  

Please send your expression of interest to footballdirector@kenmorebears.com.au 
by the 15th September. 

We intend on advising the successful applicants in October. 

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact the football director 
on  0427 407170 

 

Committee 2015: 

Our annual general meeting is fast approaching.  

Nominations are sought from members for positions on our committee. 

There are a number of positions that we need to fill in 2015. 

As you all appreciate, volunteers are the life blood of our club and without a strong 
and vibrant committee it makes it extremely difficult to maximise all of the 
opportunities that are available to us in relation to improving our club and giving 
the best experience that we can to our kids. 

We would encourage anybody who thinks they can add any value at all to 
nominate for a committee position. Although it does take some extra time, it is an 
extremely worthwhile activity, is of great assistance and contributes significantly to 
the ongoing strength of the club. 

If you have any questions at all in regards to joining the committee, please don't 
hesitate to contact Vice President Rod Lake on 0409 061 670.   

Regards 

Kenmore Bears JAFC Football Committee  
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